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Investigative ground work on King George Boulevard, Bridgeview 
Drive, and 128 Street 
October 30, 2023 

Starting October 31, Fraser Crossing Partners (FCP) 
will be conducting investigative ground work on King 
George Boulevard and Bridgeview Drive in Surrey 
between 8 p.m. and 5 a.m. This work will take 
approximately one week to complete.   

While this work is underway, crews will use a small 
drill to gather subsurface soil information.  

Single lane closures will be required in the areas 
shown on the graphic. Traffic control personnel will be 
on site to assist pedestrians and cyclists past the work 
zones.  
 

 

 

 

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting Tuesday, October 31 and continuing at 
night for approximately one week. 

 

Hours of Work 
Monday to Saturday from 8:00 p.m. – 
5:00 a.m.  

 

Traffic  
Single lane closures will be required, signage will 
be in place. Areas where lane closures will be 
implemented are shown in the graphic above. 
Traffic control personnel will be onsite to assist if 
necessary. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear some noise 
from the drill equipment. We appreciate 
your patience while this work is 
underway.  

 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  

For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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